
From: Debbie Radcliffe  

Sent: 21 January 2025 17:33 

To: Ewan Campbell 

Cc: Planning; BCAAC c/o Owen Ward  

Subject: 2024/5501/P - 100 Oxford Street 

 

Dear Ewan 

 

This application was discussed at the most recent Bloomsbury CAAC meeting. 

 

Roofscape is an important element of a heritage neighbourhood and the 

proposed proliferation of aerials and digital equipment on this host building 

will cause harm to the Conservation Area.  Oxford Street presents a unique and 

varied roofscape to those that pass by, when they look up beyond the ground 

floor - which many people do, because of the fine architecture on higher levels. 

They may also admire the Christmas lights which adorn the street in winter, 

and they do not wish their skyward view to be blighted by digital mobile 

telephone equipment on the rooftop of this building. 

 

We object to the proposal to install 6 antennas, 2 transmission dishes, a 

cabinet and other ancillary equipment on the roof top of 100 Oxford 

Street.  Please refuse the application. 

 

Debbie Radcliffe 

For Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee 

. 

 


